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7th December 2018 
 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
As we are a growing school with increasing pupil numbers, we have decided to 

separate our Little Ladybird and Apple Nurseries following best practise advice from 

the Local Authority. Apple Nursery will remain in their current room and our Little 

Ladybird Nursery will be located in the current community room. This will give the 

children in both nurseries their own space and room to explore.  

The new Little Ladybird Nursery room will be in use from Monday 7th January, on 

return from the Christmas holiday. Drop off and collection for parents of the Little 

Ladybird children will be via the main entrance, where a member of staff will be there 

to greet the children. 

From January, there will be the opportunity for some children in Apple afternoon 

Nursery to move to morning sessions should they wish to do so. These places will be 

allocated on a first come first served basis - please see Miss Williams to arrange 

this.   

If you have any questions regarding our Nurseries, please do not hesitate to contact 

Miss Williams. 

 
Kind regards 
 
 
 
Sarah Tomlinson 
Headteacher 
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